
To the redinal banking task force. 

 

Greatings my name is David Taylor, I am a pensioner in 

Brighton S.A. 

It is my oppinion that way too many bank branches and 

ATM machines are being removed from all over the 

country. 

Not ALL services can be done online and there are 

many disabled and elderly that are not tec savy anoth 

to do banking online and certainly not in a safe way ( 

hackers etc ). 

I hope you will do all you can to prevent any more 

removel of bank branches and ATMs. 

Also I think this country would benifet greatly if there 

was a AUSPOST bank, apart from this being a good idea 

for nany other reasons in this instance it would help 

repace the services that vanished when the branches 

where removed. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 Yours sinserly    David Taylor 


